Getting to Know Clark’s new
VPI, Dr. William “Terry”
Brown

Clark College named Dr. William “Terry” Brown, a college
administrator from Connecticut to serve as its Vice President
of Instruction.

Clark College Hires Title III
Team

Recently, Clark College was awarded a $2.2 million Title III
Part A Strengthening Institutions Program grant from the U.S.
Department of Education.


https://news.clark.edu/2024/07/getting-to-know-clarks-new-vpi-dr-william-terry-brown/
https://news.clark.edu/2024/07/getting-to-know-clarks-new-vpi-dr-william-terry-brown/
https://news.clark.edu/2024/07/getting-to-know-clarks-new-vpi-dr-william-terry-brown/
https://news.clark.edu/2024/07/clark-college-hires-title-iii-team/
https://news.clark.edu/2024/07/clark-college-hires-title-iii-team/

